
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACJC Formal Hearing Rescheduled - In the Matter of Deborah M. Gross-Quatrone, Judge of the 

Superior Court 

The Advisory Committee on Judicial Conduct has rescheduled its hearing In the Matter of  Deborah M. Gross-

Quatrone, Judge of the Superior Court. The hearing will begin on Wednesday July 26 and if necessary continue 

on Thursday July 27 and Friday July 28 until completed.  The hearing will begin each day at 10:15 a.m. in the 

Supreme Court courtroom in the Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex, 25 Market St., Trenton.     

A formal complaint was filed in this matter by the Advisory Committee on Judicial Conduct on March 6. An 

answer was filed on April 4. 

The hearing will be held in accordance with the “Rules Governing the Courts of the State of New Jersey, Rule 
2:15. Advisory Committee on Judicial Conduct,” available at www.njcourts.gov. 
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http://www.njcourts.gov/pressrel/2017/Filed%20Formal%20Complaint%20-%20DGQ.pdf
http://www.njcourts.gov/pressrel/2017/Respondents-Answer%20DGQ.pdf

